
Statement of Reasons  

This proposal is underpinned by the rationale of ensuring Road Safety and 

maintaining Highways Operational Functionality. It is essential to preserve bus 

accessibility in accordance with the provisions of the Highways Act.  

The measures being implemented represent the delivery of our Statutory Function as 

a Highway Authority. 


